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Invitation Letter 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

We are pleased to invite you to the 25th International Conference on Parallel and Distributed 

Computing, Applications and Technologies (PDCAT'24), which will be held in Hong Kong 

from December 13-15, 2024. PDCAT serves as a unique platform for experts to exchange 

the latest research and advancements in parallel and distributed computing, including but 

not limited to parallel architectures, algorithms, and programming techniques. We sincerely 

hope you will be able to attend and present your valuable work at this event, contributing to 

the vibrant discussions and opportunities for knowledge sharing. 

 

Please note that this invitation does not include financial support for travel or 

accommodations. 

 

Should you need any further information regarding the conference program, registration, or 

travel arrangements, please feel free to reach out. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Hong Kong and to PDCAT'24. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Yupeng Li  
 
Dr. Yupeng Li 
Organization Chair of PDCAT 2024 
 
02/11/2024 
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